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Enough already, says letter writer

	(Re: Residents did want by-election, contends reader. October 26.)

Here we go again. Now it is Mr. Maddocks' one-sided lamenting letter dragging out dead and buried issues which, originally, all

resulted from ?anonymous blogging? during Phyllis Morris' tenure as Mayor; taking advantage by doing this in his critique of

Councillor Gallo.

We know what happened; we know the end result. It is done and over with. We don't need and don't want to hear more about it,

otherwise we will have sides bickering back and forth in perpetuity.

Alex Vander Veen
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